
General Welfare Assistance Program 
Survey and Application 

  
Aanii, The GTB General Welfare Assistance Program survey and 
application will be available online starting Friday, July 2, 2021. Please 
visit the GTB web site at http://gtbindians.org. The paper survey and 
application will be mailed out within the next 2-3 weeks.  We are 
encouraging members to fill out the online survey and application to 
reduce paper waste and quicker processing time. Please contact Diana 
Arnold at the membership office at (231) 534-7670 or Aaron TwoCrow 
at (231) 534-7940 for direct assistance. Miigwetch. 
 

http://gtbindians.org/

